
MUHLENBERG COLLEGE 
Safety Committee Meeting 

January 20, 2017 
9:00 a.m. 

Life Sports Center 239 
 

Attending Members:   

Diane Dologite, Jason Feiertag, Brian Fidati, Tracy Kline, Katherine Kressler, Stephen Nemes, Bill 
Ruhe,  Jessica Bien Covell, Brett Fulton, Will Rantz, Tim Korn, Joseph Spirko, Beth Buechler. 

Members Absent:  

 Brynmarie Dorsey, Erin Murray, Brenda Lakis, Damon Gelb, Jim Bolton, Merritt Jacob. 

Minutes:   

Diane Dologite proposed a motion to accept the minutes.  Tracy Kline seconded and it was 
approved by the Committee. 

Accident & Injury Report:  

 No new injuries reported. 

Building & Grounds Inspections:  

 Joseph Spirko reported that student residencies were inspected during the semester break.  
With the exception of a few light bulbs being replaced the inspection was good. 

Brett Fulton reported that a loose step at Eberson was fixed.  Mr. Fulton also reported that 
2201 Chew St. has a few water settling issues.  Will Rantz will look into this matter. 

Mr. Fulton also reported that a guardrail has been installed at 2243 Chew St. 

Will Rantz reported that the pot holes behind the C.A. have been remedied. 

Next up for inspection is the Life Sports Center and Seegers. 

Annual Training:   

Jason Feiertag will contact a safety instructor to come to our next Safety Committee meeting in 
February. 

Equipment/Special Projects safety items:   



Jason Feiertag announced that February is the time to put in any special budget requests for 
any equipment needs.   

Steve Nemes will examine the AED units and determine how many are close to expiration, and 
need to be replaced. 

Jessica Bien and Brian Fidati are going to determine a space in the Trexler Pavilion  and Center 
for the Arts in order to install a set of lockers and would like to include this item in the 
upcoming budget. 

Jessica Bien asked if interior locks in the Trexler Pavilion could be considered for the new 
budget. 

Other Business:   

It was noted by the Committee that the waste pick-up by new company EWMI went very 
smoothly.   

Jason Feiertag asked that we revisit the Epi Pen guidelines at a future meeting. 

Next Meeting: 

February 14, 2017, Seegers 111, 10:00-11:30 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Beth Buechler 

 

 

 
     


